
From: Watching the Funds Cobb watchingthefundscobb@gmail.com
Subject: Taking you up on your invitation to meet regarding Open Records Requests

Date: February 14, 2024 at 2:28 PM
To: john.floresta@cobbk12.org

John,
I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out to follow up on a statement you made In this MDJ’s article on 
12/29/23 
In the article, you expressed your willingness to invite individuals into your office to gain a better understanding of the 
time required to fulfill various open records requests.

Given this invitation, we, along with other members of the community who regularly file Open Records Requests, 
(including members of the media who will attend as users and a representative from the Georgia First Amendment 
Foundation ) would like to schedule a meeting with you during the week of March 4. Our intention for this meeting is 
to foster open communication and collaboration between the community and Cobb County Schools. 

Here are our objectives: 

- Understand your challenges
- Improve our filing process
- Share our difficulties
- Foster better collaboration

Looking forward to meeting with you and finding common ground.

Best,

Heather Tolley-Bauer
Co-Founder
Watching the Funds-Cobb
Twitter
Facebook

https://www.mdjonline.com/opinion/around_town/around-town-is-the-cobb-school-district-chilling-open-records-requests/article_2209f122-a689-11ee-a9d2-6746ad100c6a.html
https://twitter.com/Watching_CCSD
https://www.facebook.com/watchingthefundscobb

